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22 August 2024 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

 

 

Please be advised that the conduct of Pre-Bidding Conference for the 

Procurement of Consulting Services for the Development of Human Resource 

Information System for the Construction Industry Authority of the Philippines 

under REI No. 2024-08-057, scheduled on 23 August 2024 at 2:00 PM is 

postponed due to the issuance of Proclamation No. 665 (Moving the 

Observance of the Ninoy Aquino Day from 21 August 2024 to 23 August 2024). 

 

The above mentioned activity is rescheduled tentatively on 28 August 2024 at 

2:00 PM and will be conducted through Microsoft Teams. Consequently, the 

deadline of submission and opening of bids are rescheduled on                              

09 Septemember 2024 at 12:00NN and 2:00PM respectively. An advisory will 

be issued should there be any changes in the schedule. 

 

For the information and guidance of all concerned. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

DORIS U. GACHO 
Chairperson 
CIAP Bids and Awards Committee 
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